The Rockefeller Foundation
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AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES CABLE: ROCKlFOUND, NEW YORK
TELEPHONE: COLUMBUS 5-8100

May 11, 1965

Dear Miss Ferreira:

Your letter of Mey 3 to Dr, Richardson, regarding your
request for assistance from The Rockefeller Foundation for the School
of Home Economics of the Rural University of Minas Gerais, has been
received during his absence from the office, Dr, Richardson is
expected to return the latter part of this month, and at that time
your letter will be brought to his immediate attention for reply.

Sincerely yours,
(i) B /i

(Mrs,) Linda Rich
Secretary to
R. W, Richardson, Jr,

Miss Maria das Dores de Carvalho Ferreira

Diretora, Escola Superior de Ciencias Domesticas
Universidade Rural do Estado de Minas Gerais »
Vicosa, Brazil
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